
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

10 MARCH 2021 

 

MAINTANANCE AND REPAIR OF STREET LIGHTS IN TOWN AND 

ONVERWACHT 

 

Residents are hereby notified that the Municipality has embarked on a 

maintenance and repair programme of streetlights in Town and 

Onverwacht. 

Currently four hundred globes have been replaced while 200 will be 

replaced before end of next week. 

We apologize for the inconvenience caused. 

Enquiries relating to electricity can be directed to Mr Eddy Jacobs 

(Manager for Electricity) or the standby number: 082 770 2399. 

 

 

Issued by the Communication Unit 


